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March 20, 2020
Dear Valued Customer,
We are writing you today to address the Covid-19, coronavirus pandemic, and how we at CloverLeaf Farm Supply have been making changes to enhance the protection of both the employees here at CloverLeaf and for you our customer.

It is our intention to remain open for business during this time to continue to provide your animals with the quality feed products they are accustomed to. We ask for your cooperation to plan ahead and to increase the amount of your feed orders whenever possible to minimize the number of trips you need to make to the mill or for our employees to deliver to you. We would appreciate you calling ahead prior to coming to the mill to pick up, allowing our employees to prepare your order and place it out front for pickup. Payments can be accepted over the phone by credit/debit card, or through the mail by check. Receipts for payments can be mailed per your request. Please limit in person and cash payments at this time. Although we like to visit with our customers, we want to reduce traffic into the office and mill at this time. 
This is usually the time of year when we are gearing up for the upcoming planting season. With the closures, quarantines and social distancing guidelines in effect, planning may be delayed and more difficult. Call before coming to the mill if you wish to speak with someone regarding seed and fertilizer. We still need to prepare ahead of time as best we can.
Updates can also be viewed on our website, www.cloverleaffarmsupply.com. Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to continuing doing business with you.

Sincerely,
CloverLeaf Farm Supply 

715-289-4366

